
KEARNS HIGH ASPIRE TESTING  
9th & 10th Grades 
7:30 AM -2:10 PM 
April 23, 2019 
 
Kearns High School Parents, Guardians, and Students, 

All 9th and 10th grade students will be taking the ASPIRE test on April 23rd, 2019. Make-up tests 
for the ASPIRE will continue until May 17th. 

The Utah Aspire Plus is a hybrid of America College Test (ACT) Aspire and Utah Core test items 
that replaces the SAGE test. This is a computer delivered, fixed form high school assessment for 
students in grades 9 and 10. The test will include subtests for Reading, English, Math, and 
Science. The tests will provide students a predictive score for the ACT, which is taken by all Utah 
11th grade students, and is the most commonly submitted college readiness assessment for 
local universities. 

Students will be provided a sack lunch paid from their account or may bring food from home. 
Students will not be allowed to leave the school during the testing day. Food cannot be 
delivered to students during the testing day. Free breakfast will be offered the day of testing. 

Phones will not be allowed during the test and must be kept in a backpack or at home. If you 
need to contact your student or have questions, call the main office 385-646-5380. 

ASPIRE Schedule: 

SUBJECT TIME NEEDED TIME SCHEDULE ADDITIONAL INFO 
INTRODUCTION 30 MINUTES 7:30-8:00 AM 30 MINUTE SET-UP 
READING 90 MINUTES 8:00-9:30 AM  
BREAK 15 MINUTES 9:30-9:45 AM SNACK PROVIDED 
MATH 90 MINUTES 9:45-11:15 AM  
LUNCH 30 MINUTES 11:15-11:45 AM IN TESTING ROOM/HALL 
SCIENCE 60 MINUTES 12:00-1:00 PM  
BREAK 10 MINUTES 1:00-1:10 PM NO SNACK 
ENGLISH 45 MINUTES 1:10-1:55 PM EXTRA TIME INCLUDED  

 

Please help your student have a good testing experience by getting plenty of sleep and arriving 
on time for the test. 

Kearns High School 
385-646-5380 

 


